
From: Curtis, Tim
To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: FW: Planning Commission Public Comment
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 12:47:42 PM
Importance: High

 
 

From: WebServices <WebServices@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 11:58 AM
To: Planning Commission <Planningcommission@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment
Importance: High
 

Name: Mark Stanton
Address: 7501 E. McCormick Pkwy, #202N, Scottsdale, AZ 85258
Email: Mstanton@scottsdalechamber.com
Phone: (602) 799-2401

Comment:
Members of the Commission, My name is Mark Stanton and I serve as President & CEO of
the Scottsdale Area Chamber of Commerce. I am writing to you today to encourage you to
support the Axon World Headquarters Campus. (13-ZN-2020#2). The Scottsdale Area
Chamber of Commerce is committed to helping its membership grow their businesses and
Axon is no exception. Axon is a home-grown business that is now shipping their high-tech
products all over the world, from right here in Scottsdale. From the ground up, Axon has
built their business into one of our most prominent regional economic drivers, employing
over 2000 people with plans to double this number as they continue to grow. Axon is an
internationally recognized, high-tech brand that attracts workforce talent from all over the
world to work here in Scottsdale. Their recruiting brings some of the best educated young
people to live, work and play in our community, exactly the type of people we want living
in Scottsdale. Please vote yes to support economic development and keep Axon in
Scottsdale. Sincerely, Mark Stanton
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